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The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) Quirino Provincial Office  in partnership with the 
Local Government Unit (LGU) of Nagtipunan, successfully conducted National ID 
registration during the Child Development Center (CDC) Day, a special initiative led by 
Municipal Mayor Noel T. Lim for the kindergartens of Barangay Anak. 
 
Through this initiative, a total of twenty four (24) children accompanied by their parents and 
guardians were successfully registered for the National ID just after their Jollibee treat 
brought by the LGU. The event, which provided a memorable treat for the children, also 
aimed to ensure they have proper proof of identity, aligning with the PSA’s goal to promote 
inclusivity and accessibility for the National ID system. 
 
The collaboration highlights the commitment of both PSA Quirino and LGU Nagtipunan to 
bring essential government services closer to the community, particularly to the younger 
generation ensuring that no one will be left behind.  
 
 
ENGR. CHERRY GRACE D. AGUSTIN 
Chief Statistical Specialist 
 
 

 PSA Quirino collaborates with LGU Nagtipunan for National ID Registration 
During the Child Development Center Day 

PhilSys personnel during the capturing of biometrics of learners from Anak Child Development Center 


